
Triple P – Positive Parenting Program 

 

 

It’s important that parents know the programs are available FREE across Alberta, 
with instant access via the parent website (along with other free resources). This 
support is for EVERY parent – and social networking is a key part of creating a 

positive parenting culture. You can help by sharing this information widely across 
your website, social media and email channels. We’ve provided some copy below 

that you can use: 

 Websites/Newsletters/Facebook: "Help your kids stay calm and optimistic, 
and keep being a positive parent while dealing with your own stress. Get 
tips on helping children and teenagers manage anxious feelings and build 
emotional resilience. These tips are all available to Albertan families in 
FREE online programs (Triple P Online and Teen Triple P Online)! Find 
out more at https://www.triplep.online/alberta." 

Thanks for being part of helping all children and teenagers get the best start in life 
– even in uncertain times. 

 

Free access to Triple P Online and Teen Triple P Online for Albertan parents 

has been funded by the Alberta Government. 

 

 

http://tracking.triplep.net/?ref=4HYAAFdS6dwBnAumYtldk8fozPI7iSsmAQAAAM-u6NuhIoXIyNzZpLcy7G3saEbc04F4snyn7PSzokg5Two8n5ZU4ehhsDXGXx4L2P4I4wESpf-ONTkpt1QPZDxerpkgeHSa54dovY4hJbexTnJ2mTg4AL7obBE51WLFnW1iM-IRow8n-MkO7iWRbDm2pFhmeziTUlUeYCsSJwX1X4omf73siuE5sH9WmvhSLX03Wp5nVCi3RU2WMvxIV13eZxnHQW04VU-8j8A-wtT_eqF-7PTVlaDV_I_PpsH2Fg

